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Dear Mr. Power: 

Enclosed is a copy of the Staff Recommendation filed in Docket #060122-WU on January 17, 
2008. The Commission is expected to consider this Recommendation at its January 29'h Agenda 
Conference which will be held in Room 148, Betty Easley Conference Center, in Tallahassee 
beginning at 9:30 a.m. 

If you wish to attend, please arrive promptly at the beginning of the Agenda Conference, as we 
cannot state the exact time at which this item will be heard. You are welcome to come to this 
Agenda Conference and participate. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 
(850) 413-6193. 
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November 22,2006 

Ms. Kim Pena 
Division of Commission Clerk 

and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 05053 1-EU 

., -..' 

Dear Ms. Pena: 

Please substitute Paula K. Brown in place of Brenda Irizarry as the in-house Tampa 
Electric contact person in the above docket. Paula's contact information is a follows: 

Name: Paula K. Brown 
Phone: (8 13) 228- 1444 
Fax: (8 13) 228- 1770 
Email: regdept!@,tecoenergy .com 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

Sincerely, 

JDB/pp 

cc: J. Denise Jordan 
Paula K. Brown 


